
Note To the Citizens of Mason Regarding Water and Wastewater 

To the citizens of Mason, 

The citizens of Mason signed a contract with Alliance Water Resource to take care of our 

water and wastewater system starting October 16, 2023, for four years. Since then, Alliance 

has provided the citizens of Mason with good quality water and water pressure. I know 

there are some areas that may at times have experienced some problems, but we have 

been working hard to fix them. We have come a long way from where we started. 

Since I became mayor, the State of Tennessee has supported the city with grant money to 

improve our water system. The grant totals $3.5 million dollars. All the work is supposed to 

be completed by 2026. The citizens will be able to see some difference within the coming 

months. 

Alliance decision to cancel the contract with the city was for numerous reasons. The main 

reason being work with some of the members of the Board of Alderman. The constant 

fighting against the mayor and the numerous complaints about their services was 

unbearable. 

I just want to let the public know: 

1. Mason will provide the citizens with good quality water and wastewater service even

after the departure of Alliance.

2. I am working hard to try and make a deal with another company, and I hope we can

come to an agreement soon. But until then the town will still provide good quality

water.

Best Regards, 

Eddie Noeman, Mayor 
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